
Community Association News:

On November 26th over 70 community members and area residents gathered at the
provincial park recreation hall for a Christmas supper celebration.  The excellent
meal was catered by Candie’s Catering from Canora.   After not having the supper
during the covid restriction times, it was great to get together and visit with
neighbours.  Thanks to everyone who assisted with set up, operating the bar and
clean-up.  Thanks also to the businesses and individuals donating door prizes:
Dobrowody Distillery, Deb Schmidt Realty, Gilda Walls and Kathleen Gesner.

The Christmas Greeting Board has been set up at the Good Spirit Market.  A $10.00
greeting  card can be purchased at the store.  The money raised stays in the
community.

A Christmas hamper box has been set up at the store.  Food items or gift cards will
be accepted until December  23rd.  The hamper will be taken to the Food bank.
Thanks in advance for your support.

The final touches were added to the rink improvement project and the great looking
west wall is ready for action.  Thank you to Kevin Coleridge for his project
management  and to everyone who helped with the construction.  Although we were
not all that pleased to have the early snowfall, it was a great kickstart to the ice
flooding process.  Bill Kreway, CEO of ice ,and his crew have been very busy and
the ice is ready for use.  Please note, your assistance in cleaning the ice is always
welcome.  Shovels and brooms can be found in the warm-up room.

The Cross Country ski trail has been set around the golf course.  Doug Gesner and
Linus Blackstock will be keeping the trail groomed in the Hamlet.  The trail at Good
Spirit Provincial Park has also been set and is ready for use.

Curling has started in Canora, Monday, Tuesday and Thursday at 1:00 p.m.  The
afternoon curling is open to anyone who is interested in some friendly competition.
Many of the members curl with a stick and the group is very willing to welcome new
curlers or people who have been away from the game for a while.  There is a $15.00
per session fee or you can purchase a season membership for $212.

The Community Association members would like to wish everyone a Very Merry
Christmas and safe travels throughout the holiday season.


